
West Andersonville Neighbors Together 

Minutes of the March 25, 2019 General Membership Meeting 

 
Board members present:  Karen Hardy, Julie Nelson, Debby Pope and Miguel Trujillo. 

Members Absent:  Josh Bucher, Dianne Daleiden and Tisha Sandberg. 

Seventeen residents were in attendance. 

Debby called the meeting to order at 7:37 pm, introduced the board members and asked everyone to 

introduce themselves. 
 

Neighborhood Update.  Debby contacted the alderman’s office to get information about the Edgewater 

Medical Center building project.  There will be a meeting with the developers on April 4 in St. Gregory’s 

gym regarding environmental concerns.  The developers would like to add approximately 14 more units 

and decrease the number of parking spaces. 
 

Minutes.  Debby Pope motioned and Karen Hardy seconded to approve the minutes of the January 18, 

2019 meeting and to dispense with the reading of the minutes.  The motion was approved unanimously. 
 

Yard Sale.  Julie reported that the sale will be on Saturday, June 29 from 9:00 to 4:00.  On Wednesday, 

June 26, WANT will have a table at the Andersonville Farmers’ Market to distribute the map and 

information and to create a buzz.  Those interested in participating in the yard sale, may sign up on the 

WANT website. 
 

Spring Social.  Karen reported that the social will take place on Saturday, May 18 from 10:00 to 12:00 in 

the Waldorf School parking lot.  Bike Ambassadors was contacted; they will set an obstacle course in the 

area.  There will also be tours of Waldorf School. 
 

Saturday Summer Social.  Debby reported that the summer event will be on July 20 from 10:00 to 1:00 in 

the garden.  Cold beverages and snacks will be available. 
 

Garden.  Maryon distributed flyers with the dates when volunteers are needed in the garden.   
 

Bylaws.  Debby reported that a committee has been formed to update the organization’s bylaws.  She 

requested to have one additional individual join the committee. 
 

Notification was given that amendments to the bylaws will be presented at the next meeting, which will 

be on June 4.  Miguel suggested to put the notification on the website, too. 
 

New Business.  Debby suggested inviting the newly elected alderman to the next meeting.  There were 

questions about the Neuman Center building and about the water main replacement on Clark Street . 
 

Adjournment.  Karen motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Miguel Seconded.  The motion was approved 

unanimously. 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 

 


